
 
 
 
Credit Card Usage Restrictions in Sanctioned Countries  
 
Your RBTT credit card is accepted virtually anywhere you travel throughout the world, except in 
certain countries that are subject to economic and trade sanctions imposed by regulatory bodies 
and otherwise.  
As a result of current economic sanctions in place by the Office of Foreign Assets Control of the 
United States Department of the Treasury (US OFAC) on Iran, Cuba, North Korea, Sudan and 
Myanmar (Burma), you will no longer be able to utilize our US denominated credit cards in any of 
these sanctioned countries. Kindly note that card activity in Syria has also been suspended due 
to recently expanded sanctions and as such, international Cardholders can no longer use their 
cards at ATMs or merchant locations in Syria.  
 
For your information, we advise that we are required to comply with US OFAC sanctions, since 
our US Dollar Visa & MasterCard International transactions are settled through a US 
Correspondent Bank, which is required to comply with US OFAC rules. As a result, we would be 
unable to process these transactions.  
 
These sanctions are subject to change and additional information can be obtained from the US 
Treasury website at http://www.treasury.gov/about/organizational-structure/offices/Pages/Office-
of-Foreign-Assets-Control.aspx
 
If you require further clarification, kindly contact the Call Centre or your branch.  
 
Thank you for choosing RBTT as your financial services provider.  
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